
Subject: Re: Possible error with V626a (Unmet need)
Posted by Janet-DHS on Fri, 27 May 2022 14:49:34 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

An error has been found in the construction of v626a. It will be corrected in the next version of the
NFHS-5 data files.
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